## COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE UNITED STATES ARMY AMMUNITION DEPOT TROIS FONTAINES APO 287

AEZAVT-CP

23 January 1962

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

TO:

Chief, Maintenance Division USAAD, Trois Fontaines APO 287, US Forces

Dear Mr. Bennett,

I would like to express my thanks for the fine work Mr. Tanguy did for us in connection with the preparation of the briefing charts. This helped us meet our schedule and to have the charts ready for the depot commander in time. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Please communicate to Mr. Tanguy my sentiments in this matter.

Kewis Kandel LEWIS KANDEL Comptroller